
                                                                
 

Mt. WAVERLEY CLUB BULLETIN 
                                             Volume 30, Number 37, 8 April 2015              

IMMEDIATE PROGRAM 
  VENUE              SPEAKER / TOPIC CHAIRPERSON 

 This week:  Wednesday 8 April 2015 6pm for 6.30pm start  
LOC  Philip McKenzie - Antarctica Geoff Logie-Smith 

  Next week: Wednesday 15 April 2015 6pm for 6.30pm start 
GW RSL  Social Nite NA 

 

 IMPORTANT ADDRESSES & CLUB INFORMATION 
Club Postal Address: P.O. BOX 295 GLEN WAVERLEY 3150 
Web Address: http://mountwaverleyrotary.org/  
FACEBOOK ADDRESS: http://www.facebook.com/mountwaverleyrotary 
 
Bulletin Copy Deadline: 5.00 PM. Sunday to Glen Watkins. 
 
Other Important Addresses: 
1. Oakleigh Market shifts are 6am-10.30am and 9.30am till 1pm. The address is Cnr Atherton 
Rd and Hanover Sts Oakleigh. 
2. Mount Waverley Market shifts are 7-11.00 shift 1 (x 2 pax) then 11-2pm shift 2 (x 1 pax). The 
Address is Hamilton Place Shopping Centre, Stephenson’s Road Mount Waverley. 
3. Leighoak Club (LOC) is located at 1555 Dandenong Road Oakleigh. 

 
         ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS 

PLEASE CONFIRM YOUR MEETING ATTENDANCE EACH WEEK TO KEITH KENDRICK 
ON 0437940617. ADVICES OF LEAVE DATES WOULD ALSO BE APPRECIATED.  
 
OUR FOOD DONATION BIN FOR MONASH WAVERLEY COMMUNITY INFORMATION & 
SUPPORT (MWCIS) IS AN IMPORTANT LOCAL COMMUNITY PROJECT FOR THE CLUB. 
PLEASE BRING TO ROTARY MEETINGS A SMALL DONATION OF NON PERISHABLE 
FOOD FOR THE DONATION BIN WHICH IS LOCATED IN THE FRONT CORNER OF THE 
MEETING ROOM. 
 
CALENDAR OF UPCOMING CLUB/ROTARY EVENTS IS IN THIS BULLETIN. ROTARIANS 
PLEASE CHECK FOR YOUR MARKET/ROTARY PROJECT COMMITMENTS ON THIS PAGE 
AND MARK YOUR DIARIES ACCORDINGLY. 

http://mountwaverleyrotary.org/
http://www.facebook.com/mountwaverleyrotary
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                      PHOTO’S FROM LAST WEEK 

                      
Sheryl Brett     Michael Hall   

 

Presidents Report for 8 April 2015 
I cannot remember a time that a speaker moved me as much as Mick Hall 
from Dayhab did at our most recent meeting.  Mick shared his journey 
through alcohol and drug abuse and how his life has changed to one 
where he now helps people who are facing their own challenges.   
The Good Friday Golf day was not only a successful fundraising day for 
the club but was also a great social event. Unfortunately Malcolm Clowes 
has a bump the size of a golf ball on his head when he attracted a stray  

golf ball. I would like to congratulate the committee of Don, Ron, Philip and Lou on the 
organisation of such a successful day. Every club member who participated on the day 
contributed to that success. The catering led by Adrian was superb. Many thanks to all.   
This week Philip will be the guest speaker talking about our recent expedition to Antarctica.  He 
is looking forward to sharing some of his amazing photos with you.   
This year the club will be celebrating its 30th Birthday in May.  Robyn is having a look at options 
for the evening.  Please let her know if you have any entertainment suggestions for the night.   
The ANZAC centenary project planning is well underway with great co operation from the City of 
Monash. Paul and Terry have been working hard on this and I am sure we will get an update at 
the next meeting. They will call on other club members for assistance as they require it. 
The ANZAC essay competition is underway with schools being notified. Terry is heading up this 
project for youth. While we are talking about youth please keep in mind that applications are 
open for the RYLA program so if you know any person that would benefit from this please 
advise Terry or Geoff. 
I would like to thank Geoff Taylor for assisting with the transport and collection of books for the 
Indigenous children. This project will fill a void in the lives of some of these children. The 
opportunity to experience books and develop a passion for learning cannot be underestimated.  
Thank you to all members who supported this project. 
I mentioned at the last meeting that we have been successful in gaining an annual donation 
from Spotlight Australia towards the craft supplies for the Children's Christmas party.  Spotlight 
are also going to contribute $20,000 towards the building of the Compassion building and the 
Library in Siem Reap Cambodia. This could be the start of a very good relationship with this 
organisation. 
Kindest regards 
Rhonda McKenzie 
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Fiona managing the bread      Don managing the ticket sales 
Various Golf Day Photo’s (compliments Lyn) 
VIEW SLIDE SHOW DOWNLOAD ALL 
This album has 10 photos and (for a better quality viewing) will be available on SkyDrive until 4/07/2015. 

    

           

 
This food is giving me 
indigestion! 
 
Terry R and guest, 
Richard 

                       
 
Cutting the onions in 
preparation for Good 
Friday Golf Day 
Rotary BBQ. (photo 
compliments of 
Marian.)  
Adrian manning 
the BBQ on the 
day. (Photo’s 
compliments Terry 
R.) 
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CALENDAR/PROGRAM 
If you are aware that the nominated chairperson will not be available please let the bulletin editor know asap.                                                                                                                                              
For addresses -  please refer page 1 of this bulletin 
 
LEGEND:    black Club Market         xxxx Club Meeting         xxxx Rotary/Club Project 
 Date    Venue                    Time                  Event (or Topic)           Chairperson 

10 Apr  Pinewood Coles  9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup  Charlie 

12 Apr  Mt Waverley 6am-1pm Mt Waverley Market TBA 
15 Apr  GW RSL 6pm-8pm  Social Night – Set Menu Set Price  NA 
17 Apr   Pinewood Coles  9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup  David 

19 Apr  Oakleigh 6am-1pm Oakleigh Market Fiona/ John Lucas 
22 Apr  LOC 6pm-8pm  Chris Thompson – Best Chance  Terry R 
24 Apr   Pinewood Coles  9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup  Philip 
24 Apr  BBQ Fundraiser @ Bunnings Notting Hill 11-2pm (contact Beth if you can help)   
26 Apr  Oakleigh 6am-1pm Oakleigh Market Theo / Andrew 
29 Apr  LOC 6pm-8pm  Ron Thorpe–Rotarian Behind the Badge  Malcolm C 
1 May   Pinewood Coles  9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup  Adrian 

3 May  Oakleigh 6am-1pm Oakleigh Market Glen / Lou 
6 May  LOC 6pm-8pm  Asher Judah – Political Commentator     Ros 
8 May   Pinewood Coles  9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup  Terry R 

10 May Mt Waverley 6am-1pm Mt Waverley Market TBA 
13 May LOC 6pm-8pm  Chris Brassington- Update on MWCIS     Glen 
 

 
FUNDRAISING 
1. PP Adrian is having a stall at the Oakleigh market on April 26 where he is donating much of 
his deceased mother's household items to the event. Pat & Marilyn Lannan have also kindly 
donated many items in preparation for downsizing. 
2. If anyone can assist with manning the Bunnings BBQ on 24th April please contact Beth on 
0419841138. 
 
SOCIAL  
Please note that all future social nights will be at set price venues or venues where we order 
individually. 
 

  CONGRATULATIONS & CELEBRATIONS 
8 April – 14 April:  
No congratulations or celebrations this week!  
 

          MEMBERS ANNOUNCEMENTS 
COMMUNITY SERVICE 
Regarding the project for collection of preschool books for Indigenous children in NT (Utopia – 
half way between Tennant Creek and Alice Springs, NT) - for the rest of March we are collecting 
pre school books for kids in this community. If you have any to donate please pass them to 
Geoff Taylor. Geoff has kindly offered to deliver a few boxes, to Melton Valley RC who will 
deliver them to NT.  
We are now extending the collection to comics and magazines for the older children and young 
aboriginal men, especially football or sport magazines. So if you have any of these that you 
would like to move, perhaps drop off to Geoff as well. 
 
Glen Watkins 
Community Services Director 


